
SEEKING MEMBERS-AT-LARGE 

The Town of St. Paul is seeking members-at-large to fill a number of vacancies on the following boards 
and/or committees.   

1 Position - Family and Community Support Services (FCSS) Advisory Board 

 The FCSS promotes and encourages citizen awareness and participation in programming and
intervention programs.

 This board meets monthly.

 Term:  2 years

1 Position - Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (SDAB) 

 The SDAB is a quasi-judicial board that hears and makes decisions on appeals related to stop orders,
developments and subdivisions.  Functions in accordance with the Municipal Government Act and the
Town of St. Paul SDAB Bylaw.

 This board meets as required when an appeal is filed to the Secretary of the SDAB.

 Training is provided and mandatory for all board members.

 Term: 1 year

1 Position – Waste & Recycling Committee (Citizens Advisory) 

 The mandate of the Committee assists in planning and implementing a modernized community waste
and recycling program and is advisory to the Town Council on matters relating to municipal solid waste
(MSW).

 The board usually meets every second month.

 Term:  2 years

In a written submission, please describe the board that interests you, your skills/knowledge you would bring 
to the board, and how the Town of St. Paul would benefit from your participation on the board/committee. 
Members of the above mentioned boards/committee will be eligible for meeting honoraria and travel 
expenses as per the bylaw.  The deadline to apply is January 5, 2021 (12Noon). 

Interested residents, can apply via email to abrousseau@town.stpaul.ab.ca or by dropping a letter of 
interest in our drop box at 5101-50 Street to the attention of Aline Brousseau, Director of Planning & 
Legislative Services at 780-645-8540.    
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